
 

 

 

Geneva, 18 April 2017 
 
 
To All FIDIC Members         MA 10.17 
 
 
 
2017 FIDIC Awards - Call for nominations  
 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
I have the pleasure to announce the call for entries for the 2017 FIDIC Awards. 
Award nominations are open to all firms or groups of firms that belong to FIDIC Member 
Associations, Associate Members, or Affiliates. All submissions should be endorsed by 
one FIDIC Member Association, Associate or Affiliate based in the country where the 
project is located or where the firm is based.  
 
The awards are for projects that have been in operation for at least 1 year on the closing 
date for submissions and should have been completed in the last 5 years. A maximum of 
25 entries will be accepted from each country. 
 
Submitted projects must demonstrate innovation, quality, and professional excellence; the 
principles of transparency and integrity; and sustainability and respect for the 
environment. 
 
Shortlisted firms will be encouraged to display a poster presenting their projects at the 
FIDIC International Infrastructure Conference in Jakarta, Indonesia (1-3 October 2017). 
More information about the conference in Jakarta is available at www.fidic2017.org 
 
Firms that receive an award will be recognised at a special ceremony during the FIDIC 
Conference Gala Dinner on Monday the 2nd of October 2017 in Indonesia. 
 
Detailed description, eligibility, submission materials, judging, and deadlines are enclosed 
in the attached documents.  
 

I look forward to receiving Award nominations from all member countries. 

 

Best regards, 

          

 

      

     Jae-Wan Lee 

      FIDIC President   

http://www.fidic2017.org/

